






What Do We Do?
Meetings Listen Help

The School 
Council help 

around school and 
we are involved in 
regular events at 

school.

Any of you can talk 
to any of us at any 

time to let us know if 
you have a worry or 

concern about 
something at school, 
or even if you have a 
great idea you would 
like to make happen.

We meet every half 
term with Mrs Albery 

to discuss school 
events and changes 

and how to make our 
school better.

We’ll also let you 
know any news from 

these meetings in 
assembly.



Our Current Projects
This is what we are working on at the moment:

• Autumn 1 = Wellbeing Focus ‘How can we make our school a 
happier place for everyone?”

• Autumn 2 = Learning Focus ‘How can we improve learning across 
the school?’

Please put your suggestions into 
the School Council Suggestions Box





How to Get in Touch
We are always ready to listen but you can get in touch with us in 
different ways.

• Talk to us when you see us around school.

• Put a suggestion in the School Council Suggestion Box.
• This is kept near the top office.

• Write a letter and give it to one of us.

• Ask questions when we give feedback to the class.




